
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               21st  October 2022 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Respect’ 

 
‘Goodness and hard work are rewarded with 

respect’ 
 

Harvest Festival  
 

Many thanks for all your donations which 
have been delivered to the North Liverpool 
Foodbank. Once again we are overwhelmed 
by your generosity. Well done to all the 
children who worked extremely hard to 
produce such a wonderful Harvest Assembly 
performance. I hope you all enjoyed it as 
much as we did. 
 
 

 
 

Poppies 
 

Remembrance Day Poppies will be on sale 
from Monday 31st October – suggested price 
50p. There are also a range of other items 
that children can purchase: 

 
 
Wristbands      £1               
Zip Pull             50p 
Reflector         £1.00 
Snap Band        £1.50 

 

Merseyside Fire and Rescue 
 

On Wednesday the children had a special visit 
from Merseyside Fire and Rescue. They had 
great fun turning on the hose and sitting in 
the fire engine whilst also learning safety 
messages about what to do in the event of a 
fire. 
 

 

Half Term 
 

School closes today for half term. Stay safe, 
enjoy the break and we look forward to 
welcoming you back on Monday 31st October 
at 8.50am. 
 

Reception Reading Meeting 
 
A Reception Reading Meeting will be held on 
Wednesday 2nd November at 2:00pm in the 
Infant Hall.  Mrs Mullock (Reading and Phonics 
Lead) will lead the meeting which will focus on 
information for parents on reading and phonics 
to support your child at home.  Letters have 
been sent home – if you wish to attend please 
complete the reply slip and return to school. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
 

31   Oct    Return to School 8:50am 
31   Oct    Multiskills 3:00-3:45pm 
1    Nov    Extra Curricular Clubs 3:00-3:45pm 
2    Nov    Adult Yoga 9:00am 
2   Nov     Reception Reading Meeting 2:00pm 
3   Nov    Open Evening new Nursery/Reception 
                (3:45 – 5:00pm)  
4   Nov     2H Biscuit Day     
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)       89% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   94%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   97% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)    97% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    98% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   96% 
 
4 classes in green this week – 
Well done to Snowdrops, Poppies, 
Tulips and Sunflowers! 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

96% 
 

Our attendance motto is: 
 

In school, on time, every day! 
 

Dojos are given to every 
child in school before 

registers close. 
 

    School begins at 8.50am 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB  
8:00 – 8:50AM 

(doors close 8:15am) 
 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
3:00 – 5:30PM 

 
 
 
 

Topics 
 

The topics for next half term are: 
 
N     Family Time 
R      In My Liverpool Home 
Y1    Superheroes 
Y2    Fire Fire 

 

 
 

An Open Day will be held on 
Thursday 3rd November at 
3:45-5:00pm for parents of 

prospective Nursery and 
Reception children. 

 


